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TO:  Kasee Hildebrand, Chair Academic Affairs Committee 

        

 

FROM:   Suzanne Lambeth, Assistant Registrar 

 

DATE:  September 5, 2018 

 

SUBJECT:   Extend Certificate American Indian Studies 

 

The College of Arts and Sciences requests an extension of the Certificate in American 

Indian Studies to Global Campus.  Their rationale for the extension includes: 

 Advance commitment and involvement in regional program with 

University of Idaho, Lewis and Clark State College, North Idaho College 

and Northwest Indian College. 

 Provide undergraduate and non-degree seeking professionals a more 

robust program that will expand one’s knowledge, abilities, and interests 

in Native American studies. 

 

As there are no proposed changes to certificate requirements, a review by Catalog 

Subcommittee is not required. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


